
P&F contacts:

Chairperson - 

Jonathon Egan

liwarapfpresidentgmail.com

liiwarpfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer - 

Andrea Finneran

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

LADs Committee

lliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings

lliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

Secretary - 

Leanne Winnan

liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to

the P&F secretary.

Fathers' Event: 6 September

One more Fair meeting for Term 3: TBC

Disco: Term 4 Week 1

F A M I L Y  M A T T E R S
Dear families,

The P&F has been busy in the background with planning for the
Fair. Managers have been making progress in their various areas
and we hope to get the cogs in motion soon, for this big event! A
reminder that we will need all the help we can get to make the
Fair a success, so please keep up to date with all communications.
The Father's Night is set to be great fun; tickets will be available at
the door as well as on Trybooking. We hope to see many parents
at the 50th celebration of our beautiful school on 5 September!

 

P&F Meetings 
are held every 

term in weeks 2

and 7 at 7pm in

the Liwara Hall.

All are invited to

attend.

Upcoming events:

Fair 2024 update

Callouts for donations will start in the
coming weeks. This includes things like soft
toys, secondhand books, Mystery Mania

bags, raffle prizes, lollies, chocolate blocks &
baked items. All of these items make for

lovely, diverse stalls. Thank you in advance
for any donations you're able to make!

We have managers for all of the key
areas of the Fair: Logistics, Treasurer,
Stalls, Sideshow Alley, Food trucks, Bar,
Entertainment and Electrician. However,

we are stretched and could do with 1 or 2
more experienced parents. Please consider

getting involved. 

We're still looking for Disco volunteers!
Please contact us if you can help.

Thank you to these awesome
parents for making the Fair a

reality! We truly appreciate you!

Donations:

Signup Zone will open
in Term 4 Week 1!


